Cox, Bethany L.

From: Paul Boudreau <paulb@brydonlaw.com>

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 9:40 AM

To: Harden, Joshua K.

Subject: RE: Electronic Service Copy- Case No. WR-2018-0170

Josh, I'm told there isn’t anything along these lines available. Starting with the second compliance filing, the company
simply used the Staff-preferred template, that is, a solitary water (or sewer) tariff book with rates for service districts
appearing on different sheets. The third filing was made to address some problems with the service area maps and
other ministerial/form matters. | don’t believe any of the rates or rate schedules were impacted.

Paul

From: Harden, Joshua K. [mailto:joshua.harden@stinson.com]

Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 9:19 AM

To: opcservice@ded.mo.gov; Paul Boudreau; Dean Cooper; 'giboney@smithlewis.com’
Cc: Johnson, Mark

Subject: RE: Electronic Service Copy- Case No. WR-2018-0170

Paul,

Would it be possible to get a red-line comparison of the 3 compliance tariff filings so the parties could see what was
changed or not changed? Please let me know ASAP.

Thanks,

Josh

Joshua K. Harden | Attorney | Stinson Leonard Street LLP

1201 Walnut Street, Suite 2900 | Kansas City, MO 64106-2150

T:816.691.3249 | F: 816.412.1166

joshua.harden@stinson.com | www.stinson.com

Legal Administrative Assistant: Michelle O'Leary | 816.691.2385 | michelle.oleary@stinson.com

This communication (including any attachments) is from a law firm and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If it
has been sent to you in error, please contact the sender for instructions concerning return or destruction, and do not use or disclose
the contents to others.

From: Vaught, Dianna <dianna.vaught@psc.mo.gov>

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 4:44 PM

To: opcservice@ded.mo.gov; 'PaulB@brydonlaw.com' <PaulB@brydonlaw.com>; Dean Cooper
(dcooper@brydonlaw.com) <dcooper@brydonlaw.com>; Harden, Joshua K. <joshua.harden@stinson.com>;
'giboney@smithlewis.com' <giboney@smithlewis.com>

Cc: Johnson, Mark <Mark.Johnson@psc.mo.gov>

Subject: Electronic Service Copy- Case No. WR-2018-0170

Attached please find your electronic service copy of Staff’s Compliance Tariff Recommendation, filed today in the above
referenced case. Thank you.

Schedule A



Dianna Vaught

Manager, Administrative Support Department and
Designated Principal Assistant to the

Chief Staff Counsel

Missouri Public Service Commission

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, MO 65101

573/522-4619 (telephone)

573/751-9285 (fax)

dianna.vaught@psc.mo.qgov

***The information contained in this message may be privileged and/or confidential and protected from
disclosure. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error, please notify the
sender immediately by replying to the message and deleting the material from any computer.**





